
 
 
                                  114 Old State Road 
                                  Ellisville, MO  63021 
                                  Phone:  (636) 394-2877 

 
 
 
 
 

 Date: December 10th, 2012 

 Subject: End of Life Notice for TDC436 Fuses 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

Effective immediately, Cooper Bussmann has discontinued the TDC436 Series of ¼” x 1-1/4” 

glass tube fuses. 

Current ratings in the TDC436 Series included 800mA, 1A, 1.25A, 1.6A, 2A, 2.5A, 3.15A, 4A, 

5A and 6.3A. 

There are no recommended replacements for these parts. 

If further information is required regarding your application’s needs, please contact your Cooper 

Bussmann representative or FuseTech@cooperindustries.com.  

We thank you for your continued support of the Cooper Bussmann brand of circuit protection 

products. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Jim Chan 

Senior Product Manager 

Electronic Circuit Protection 

Cooper Bussmann 

Jim.Chan@CooperIndustries.com 
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